
I am writing in support of this bill.  We are neighbors of the Bride family and the fact that their son committed suicide as a result of 
bullying by classmates is absolutely horrific.  I am in support of anything that can be done to stop this terrible turn in our society.  
Sincerely, 
Kathleen Nielsen
Lake Oswego, Oregon 


